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Rose Gum are the right kind of students in Music!

 
 
 

  

 

Be Kind to Yourself 
By participating in a directed activity 
such as playing the piano, Khalil is 

being kind to himself! 

Be Kind to Others 
By allowing Norman to play the piano with 

her when it was her turn, Veronica was   
being kind to others. 

Be Kind to the           
Environment 

By helping to pack away 
the toys at the end of the 

lesson, Ryder is being 
kind to the environment. 

Be the Achieving Kind 
By holding the ukulele correctly, 
Oussama shows that he is the 

achieving kind. 

Be the Learning Kind 
By sitting in their chairs and following 

instructions on how to play the ukulele, 
Rose Gum showed they are the    

learning kind. 



All Donations $2.00 and over made to Carson Street School Gift Fund are tax deductible 

Carson Street School is an independent public school. 

From the Principal’s desk …. 

Public School Review  

We were recently informed that our 
school will undertake a Public 
School Review in Term 2, 2021. As 
an Independent Public School (IPS), 
Carson Street has been reviewed twice and 
received excellent School Reports. Our school’s 
approach towards whole school improvement is 
based upon student achievement in both 
academic and non-academic areas and we are 
diligent in our approach to ensuring success for 
every student. I’m sure our next review will 
confirm our school’s merit in providing high 
quality education for children living with disability. 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths) 

Our school’s STEM program continues to grow 
and enrich learning opportunities for our students. 
We now have a series of STEM books which 
have been written to stimulate open ended 
enquiry, curiosity and creativity. These books 
have been written for children in the early years 
of schooling and are designed to develop an 
understanding of STEM concepts. Our STEM 
inspiration for Term 4 will focus on Jungles. If you 
have time next term, you are welcome to drop in 
and have a peek at this exciting resource. 

  

Phase 5 Operating Guidelines for WA Schools 

Schools anticipate that the start date for Phase 5 
COVID-19 restrictions will be Saturday, 24 
October. Phase 5 will see remaining restrictions 
removed, except WA’s hard border and access to 
remote Aboriginal communities. It will also see 
the removal of WA’s 2 square metre rule and the 
50 per cent capacity for our major venues. The 
Department of Education WA will inform schools 
of any changes to current operating guidelines 
and this information will be passed onto the 
school community. 

Parent Survey 

A sincere thank you to families who completed 
the recent Parent Pulse Survey. Once again, we 
had a fantastic response from our parent 

community. The final survey for the year will be 
released in the middle of Term 4. Families may 
choose to complete the survey electronically or in 
paper form. The information we collect from your 
survey responses provides us with an opportunity 
to better understand how we can support your 
child and how we can best respond to the needs 
of our school community.  

The P&C Fun Day 

One of the highlights in the 
school’s events calendar is the 
P&C Fun Day. Each year the 
P&C organises a fun-filled day 
for our students, staff, families 
and friends. We were again 
supported by a number of 
organisations who assist us to provide wonderful 
experiences for students, families and staff. The 
children enjoyed pony rides, an animal petting 
farm, face painting and balloon sculpting. Batman 
and a Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtle made an 
appearance alongside the Fire Brigade and 
Police horses.  Thanks to our volunteers who 
prepared the traditional sausage sizzle which was 
appreciated by many. I extend heartfelt thanks to 
the P&C, school staff and volunteers who made 
this a special day for everyone.  

Family Get-together 

Just in case you’ve missed the 
news, we have another 
opportunity for families to come 
together and have some fun 
over the holiday break. Our 
Chaplain, Marian Tetlow, has 
arranged a special morning for 
families and friends on 
Wednesday, 30 September. Activities for the 
children includes a bouncy castle and parents will 
be provided information at a mini-expo. I look 
forward to seeing you at this event. 

With the holidays fast approaching, I’ll take this 
opportunity to wish you and your family an 
enjoyable spring break and look forward to seeing 
you refreshed and invigorated next term. 

Kind regards 
 
Ros Hamling 
Principal 
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From Marian, Community Support Chaplain 

Dear Carson Street School community  
 
A reminder the Family Get-together is on Wednesday 30 September from 10.00am-1.00pm and an 
invitation for families and friends of Carson Street School 
community was sent out last week. 
 
The Family Get-together is an opportunity for families, extended 
families and brothers and sisters of our students to all come to the 
school and join in some family fun during the school holidays.  We 
will have a bouncy castle,  lots of fun activities and a sausage sizzle. 
 
The Family Get-together will also include a Mini Expo with Young 
Carers WA,  Ark Support Coordination; ‘Wesbar Vanquip’ (modified 
vehicles for wheelchairs) and CECWA (Conductive Education 
Committee). The Rotary ladies will also have a craft stall with bibs, 
blankets and other items for sale. 
 
I look forward to receiving your RSVPs and seeing everyone there 
on Wednesday 30 September.  
 
Warmest Regards 
 
Marian Tetlow 
YouthCARE Chaplain 
Wednesdays and Thursdays 
0432 570 768 
marian.tetlow2@education.wa.edu.au 

P&C News . . . 

Congratulations to the following P&C committee members: 

President: Lia Hackett 
Vice President: Brooke Hill 
Treasurer: Michelle Hall 
Secretary: Renee Danzo 
 

Tyler, Zack and Azzrah all won prizes for their Dad in the 
Father’s Day raffle this year which raised $646.00. Well 

done everyone! 

The P&C Fun Day was Tuesday 22 September. This day was action packed 
with activities for the students including the WA Mounted Police, Kensington 
Fire Brigade, Old MacDonald Farm, several Variety cars and volunteers from 
Curtin University with balloons.  Students enjoyed face painting, pony rides, 
dress ups and a sausage sizzle. This activity is an annual event funded by 
the P&C for the students and families of Carson Street School. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Swanview Plant Farm fundraiser 
for Carson Street School. We look forward to the delivery of plants in Term 4. 
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Norman  
is the  

achieving 
kind. 

Alisa  
is the  

learning  
kind. 

Mahoor  
is the  

community 
kind. 

Christopher 
is kind  

to others. 

Siham  
is kind  

to others. 

 
 
 
 
 

Wayne  
is the  

achieving 
kind. 

 
 
 
 
 

Joshua  
is the  

learning 
kind. 

 
 
 
 
 

Evie  
is the  

learning 
kind. 

 

Our Term 3 Rainbow Heroes 
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Red Gum 

Red Gum have 
had some 
action packed 
weeks this term 
with the special 
events of 
Science Week 
and Book 
Week! The 
class enjoyed 
participating in 
a different sea 
themed Science experiment each day during Science Week. They each created their own fish 
using their communication systems describing the features of the fish to create a class book 
and diorama display. Another highlight of Science Week was dressing up as their favourite 
sea animal! Book Week brought more excitement as students went on a ‘Creature Hunt’ in the 
school searching for the Curious Creatures of Carson Street School created by the Student 
Councillors. Students got to dress up again, this time as their favourite book character!  
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Yellow Gum 

The Yellow Gum class and the rest of the school had a 
great Science Week celebration. Students enjoyed the 
experiments and videos as well as activities which were 
all in line with the deep blue ocean theme.  

The dress up day was also a big hit as many of the 
students made a great effort to dress up which was 

lovely to see. 
Children 
enjoyed 
taking photos 
near the 
classroom 
displays.  

A fantastic 
effort from all! 
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Rose Gum 

There has been a 
lot of excitement 
in Rose Gum the 
last couple of 
weeks. Students 
have had the 
opportunity to 
celebrate both 
Science and Book 
Week. 

During Science 
Week, Rose Gum 
enjoyed exploring the 
deep blue sea through 
art, toys, experiments 
and books. 

Book Week was also 
fun. Students 

participated in a 
shared reading of 
the Curious 
Creatures of 
Carson Street 

School created by 
the Student 
Councillors. 
While listening 
to the story, 
students 
searched for 
creatures found 
in the story.  
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Blue 

Gum 

 

Wattle 

In Wattle we read The Curious Creatures at Carson Street School, a book 
that was written by our Student Council. Then we followed a map and went 

to look for the curious creatures all over the 
school. We had lots of fun! 

 

Blue Gum were happy to have 
two special weeks in a row:  
Science Week and Book 
Week! We had so much fun 
discovering the “Deep Blue 
Sea” through experiments and 
sensory experiences.  

We had fun roaming around the school look-
ing for the scary Carson Street monsters and 
listening to the special book that the Student 
Council made. What’s next?! 
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REACH 

The REACH 
class have had 
so much fun 
learning about 
the deep blue 
sea in Science 
Week through 
engaging in 
hands on 
lessons about 
sustainability of 
our ocean and 
wildlife and of 
course dressing 
up! 

Book Week was a blast, exploring books in shared reading with curious 
creatures and wild minds as the 2020 book week theme.   

 

 
Merit Certificates:  

Ian 

Massimo 

Joshua 

Alexis 

Elijah 

Belmont  

Forum Award:  

 

Elizabeth 

Merit Certificates: 

Cyril 

Samuel 

Jacob 

Zhiqing 

Christopher 
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Book Week 

Staff and students had a great time during Book Week when we dressed up as a character 
from our favourite book. We had fun talking to our friends to see who they were dressed as! 

Stepping Stones and Milestones 

Students attending early 
intervention classes 
joined in with the fun, 
dressing up for Book 
Week. Other activities 
included a tricky obstacle 
course and a treasure 
hunt for ocean creatures. 

 

The Autism in Cricket program is for everyone 
who is passionate about inclusion in sport. The 
program is designed to break down barriers to 
participation and support children with Autism to 
get involved in their local cricket club.  

Click here to find out more. 

https://www.autism.org.au/cricket/
https://www.autism.org.au/cricket/
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People Who Help Us 

 

The men at Vic Park Men’s Shed have been 
busy making stools for staff at Carson Street 
School. They also made a clever foot rest for a 
wheelchair.   

Thank you so much! 

Banksia had a new staff member last week.  Maasoumeh is 
participating in an employment preparation course for new 
migrants under the government funded AMEP (Adult Migrant 
English Program).  
 
The course involves improving English language skills while 
learning about the world of work in Australia, and includes a 
work placement which she completed here at Carson Street. 
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What’s on . . . what’s coming up . . .  

Friday 25 September Last day of Term 3 

Wednesday 30 September Family Get-together 10.00am - 1.00pm 

Tuesday 13 October First day of Term 4 for students 

Friday 11 December School Concert 9:30am 

Thursday 17 December  Last day of Term 4 for students 

 

Jion Rose Gum 9 September 

Ken REACH 21 September 

Ellaine REACH 28 September 

Tykeem Rose Gum 30 September 

Tyler Red Gum 10 October 

Aralie Yellow Gum 18 October 

Oussama Rose Gum 23 October 

Ryder Rose Gum 30 October 

Student Equipment Donations  
 
Thank you to Carson Street 
School students Riley and 
Azzrah who both recently 
donated items they no 
longer need to the school.   
 
Riley  donated  his stander 
and Azzrah his bike.  Both 
boys have outgrown these 
items but other Carson 
Street students will make 
great use of them.   
 
Thank you boys! 


